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Year 5 Tudor Dress Up Day 
 

Wednesday 18th October 2023 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Next term, Year 5 will be learning all about the Tudors through our project called, ‘Off With Her 
Head!” To help immerse the children in the project, we are inviting them to dress up as a Tudor 
on Tuesday 31st October (the first day back after half term) to launch the learning. We will be 
taking part in exciting activities across the course of the day to launch our project, including a   
re-enactment of The War of the Roses. 
 
Please don’t feel that you need to go out and buy expensive costumes; a simple shirt with a belt 
tied around the waist and trousers tucked into socks, will suffice for the boys. A long dress with a 
shawl would be good for the girls. For further costume ideas, please see below. Should your child 
choose not to dress up, they should come to school in their normal school uniform. 
 
Thank you for your support.  

Mrs Moody 

Year 5 Lead 
 

 
 

 


